April 26, 2017
Multnomah County

This letter is regarding the public hearing notice you sent to my
residence on Thompson Rd.

The idea, you collectively seem to embrace, would destroy the rural
reserves that now exist. Territorily,people need to feel that there
is still a substantial wild.The bears, seen here 30 years ago, have
disappeared sinse Forest Heights was builé,As have the plentiful birds,
rabbits, racoons, and any vestige of wild animals. Indirectly, this
reserve has already been altered in the 50 years I have lived here.
Stop, before all wildness has vanished from upper Portland!

Fifty years ago no one came to Forest Park. Now it is bulgeing
with people. I wonder why you find it neccessary to add bicycles.

Sincerely

o A Jesie DEX_

Lou u Ann Schreiber

7200 N.w. Thompson Rd.
Portland, Oregon 97229




